
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 26th June 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Phased Re-opening of School 
As you are aware due to a 

range of factors, we are  
currently open to pupils of 

critical workers or those 
considered vulnerable.  Our 
numbers are expanding each 

week and I’d like to thank 
parents for using the  

protocol for booking places.   
The deadline for booking 
continues to be 5pm on 

Wednesdays.   

Farewell  
As you are aware we said Goodbye to Mrs Hardy today.  Whilst 

she has not been with us for very long, it has a been at a time that 
has been the most challenging for us as a profession.  She has  

responded to these challenges with care and professionalism and 
we have been very fortunate to have her as part of our lovely  

Guston team. 
As she starts a new chapter at the satellite provision of The  

Beacon school in Deal, I know you will join us in wishing her the 
very best of luck.   

On a more positive note, Miss Lawrence will be returning as of 
next Monday, working with the newly formed Bubble 4A (Year 5).   

Transition  
I wrote to you all this week, clarifying our transition arrangements in preparation for  

September.  Please make sure you check your email boxes and have a read.  

New Bubble Arrangements  

I have written to the parents of all pupils attending school at the moment explaining 

that due to increased demand, we have had to change the timings of some Bubbles 

drop off and collection.  Please read the letter carefully and ensure you arrive within the 

window of time given.  We will not have the flexibility to allow parents on site before 

their bubble window opens.   

Thank you for your continued co-operation.  



 

 


